

PO Box 234, Summit, NJ 07902 • (908) 277-9479 www.summitems.org • email: info@summitems.org



September, 2018

Dear Neighbor,

If you or a family member has a medical emergency, we respond to your call for assistance, at any time and in any weather.

Now, the Summit Volunteer First Aid Squad needs your help.

Last year we assisted over 2,200 Summit residents and visitors in need.

As the EMS agency for Summit we respond to 9-1-1 emergencies, requests for transports, and community standby events 24 hours a day, 7 days a week.

We did this without receiving a single tax dollar.

The Summit Volunteer First Aid Squad is <u>not</u> funded by the City of Summit or tax revenue. We subsist <u>solely</u> on the generosity of neighbors like you. We are volunteers and our services are free.

Our Annual Fund Drive is the primary source of funding that enables us to provide the quality emergency medical care our community deserves.

We rely on generous donations from neighbors like you to sustain our operations, secure modern equipment, provide ongoing training for our volunteer EMTs, and meet the ever expanding standards required of EMS providers.

Please answer our call for help today so that we can answer yours tomorrow.

Thank you for your support of our life-saving mission.

Sincerely,



John Buscaino

